
Lolita "Joyce" Powell
May 12, 1938 ~ Oct. 13, 2022

Dear Terri, Mark, and Family, So sorry to hear of the passing of your sweet Mom and Grandma Joyce. She was a

wonderful person and a sweet, fun lady. One thing we know about Joyce for sure - She loved her grandchildren!

Over the years we would see her driving around at times with a grandson in her car. It is so hard to lose a loved

one. We know your hearts are breaking. Thank heavens for the Gospel of Jesus Christ that gives the comfort and

peace of knowing you will see her and be with her again. Please know that our thoughts and prayers are with you.

May you all be blessed with peace and comfort. Love, Kevin and Cindy

    - Kevin and Cindy Nelson


